
 

       January 2015 Newsletter       

     Happy New Year! Welcome to another year we are together. Let’s make 
this year just as joyous and memorable as the past. We would like to thank 
everyone for all the contributions to Toys for Tots, Sock It to Cancer, the 
wonderful family decorations around the school and all the classroom support. All 
your support, contributions and communication made the Holiday season 
wonderful when it can be a stressful time of year. We’re ready for another year of 
fun and growing together. 

Parents just a reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s 
avoid those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time 
you refer a family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view 

pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 
We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington 

Academy on G+. Please go to the following link: 
https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 

                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

“January Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Winter Wonderland 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Q,R,S,T” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“0, 1, 2 / 11, 12,13” 
& 

“Hexagon & Diamond” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Blue & Silver” 

Contents: 

Administrator’s News 1 

Monthly Curriculum 1 

Month Birthday’s 1 

Upcoming Events 1 

Infants News 2 

Dev 1’s News 2 

Dev 2’s News 2 

Dev 3A’s News 2 

WW’s News 3   

Dev 4/VPK News 3 

 

        

 

Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “January 2015” 
 

January 1st & 2nd…  
  Wellington Closed 
 
January 5th …  
Parent Appreciation Day 
 
January 8th…  
Happy Birthday Wellington! 
 
January 16th… 
Parents Night Out 6:15pm-
10:00pm 
 
           

 

                        

     
             To the following students & staff in January 2015… 
 

Penelope Morgan…1/2 Kayden Williams…1/13 
Maximus Rego…1/13  Julia Dawson…1/17 
Ayden Scholtens…1/23 Juan Molina…1/23 

Rachel Polak…1/28 
Staff… Ms. Brandi…1/7 

 
    

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
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        Infant News 

  Benjamin is taking a few steps on his own. He 
will be joining the Toddlers soon. Penelope is working on 
walking, trying to catch up to Benjamin. Also Happy 
Birthday! Oliver, Brody & Miggy are walking holding on 
to the shelves. Welcome back Gabriella. Madilyn is 
rolling around the room.  
They are all growing so quick. We’re excited to help 
them grow this New Year. 
 

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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We’re excited to be ringing in the New Year! We hope 
everyone had a joyous Christmas. This month we will be 
talking about Winter Wonderland. We’ll be 
experimenting with ‘snow’ and make cocoa. Also, we 
would like to welcome our new friends to our room. 
Remember to keep an eye on the door for important 
information regarding your child’s classroom.  
Parents, as a reminder please don’t forget to bring your 
child’s book back on Monday for Book Club. Remember 
to check your child’s cubby for important notes, dailies, 
and artwork. Also be sure to check for reminders/ 
upcoming events posted on the door. As the weather 
changes be sure your child also has extra clothes. 
 

 

Thank you, 
            Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan,  
               Mrs. Kathleen & Ms. Chelsea 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      
               

  

 

 

 

          

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

Hello Parents! Happy New Year! We are skating 
into winter. This month we will be learning about all things 
cold & snowy. In art we will be making snow, snowmen, 
snowflakes and arctic animals. We will be doing a mitten 
match and a snowball count. This month’s numbers are 0,1 & 
2. We will be focusing on the colors clue and silver. We will 
be having lots of winter fun, stay warm and let’s learn a lot this 
month. Remember to read the door and dailies for any 
upcoming events. Also please label ALL belongings first & 
last name .  
                       Thank you,  
             Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Bailey & Ms. Linn 

 

 Januray is here, let’s give a cheer! Kicking off a brand new 
year, 2015! With so much to look forward to, so many new things to 
learn about it’s going to be a great year! 
Thank you to all who helped make 2014 a wonderful school year, 
volunteering for our cooking activities, parties and events.  
Our theme for January is Winter Wonderland. Even though  here in 
Florida our winters can still be used as ‘beach days’. Please make 
sure to have your child’s cubby provided with appropiate clothing 
attire. All belongings should be labeled your first and last name. 
Thank you for your help andyour understanding in this regard.  
It is our pleasure to have the opportunity to take care of your 
children. We would like to thank each of you personally. 

Thank you, 
     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Developmental 3B News 

 Happy New Year! We are all so excited to start 
2015 off to a great fresh start. We first want to thank all our 
families for all your contributions for the fun holiday activities 
we enjoyed in class. The children all had a blast. This month we 
will be learning about Winter Wonderland and all the winter 
activities & animals. We will also start our homework log back 
after the break we had for December. Everyone has been doing 
terrific completing and turning in the assignments and book 
club. Also remember to read doors for upcoming activities. 
Parents also as the cold weather continues please label all 
belongings with your child’s first and last name. Thank you for 
all your cooperation and sharing your angels with us. 

Thank you, 
                       Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 
 
                            

    VPK News  

            
                                 
 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch 
bag as well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home 
on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being 
left over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. Any 
concerns with food or milk please feel free to stop me 
or leave me a note.   
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      

January’s theme is Winter Wonderland. We 
will explore the wonderful world of winter through math 
activities such as mitten match (so if you have any old 
mittens to share with the class we would be more than 
happy to have them). We will enjoy science activities 
such as pretending to be paleontologist we will freeze 
small dinosaurs in ice cubes then break them free. We 
will also sing winter songs, do art and cooking projects. 
So remember to please check to door and your child’s 
file for any upcoming events. Remember show & tell is 
every Friday must be theme related, please NO toys 
unless its show & tell. 
   Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 


